TOWN OF TIOGA PLANNING BOARD MEETING
REGULAR MEETING – FEBRUARY 4, 2020

The February 4th, 2020 Town of Tioga Planning Board meeting was brought to order at 7:00pm by Chairman Doug Chrzanowski.  Present were Paul Welch, Alan Bill, Kerry Root and Chairman Doug Chrzanowski.

The report of the January 2020 meeting was presented.  Mr. Root made the motion to approve the minutes as presented, Mr. Welch seconded, carried.

There was discussion of the increase in junk items and vehicles on Route 96.

Local agriculture was talked about along with winter plowing.  Winter plowing is done because snow provides nitrogen to the soil, especially if the snow is mixed with rain.

Mr. Root stated that the tree at the end of Bridge Street is still there.  Mr. Root would be willing to meet someone from the highway department to show them the tree in question.

Mr. Root also stated that the is a hole starting on the corner of W. Whitcomb Hill and Lyle Road in the same spot as previous one.

The Board discussed possible grants for “zombie” properties in our town to tear them down.

Mr. Bill made the motion to adjourn at 7:45pm, seconded by Mr. Welch, carried.
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